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CARES Act  

Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF)  

Interim Report Through March 31, 2021 

University of Maryland Global Campus sub-granted Frostburg State University a $520,000 of its 
CARES Act funds received under Section 18004(a)(1) to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants 
to students. 

Upon extinguishing the funds from FSU’s initial HEERF I award, the University began to use the 
$520,000 it received from the subaward it received from the University of Maryland Global 
Campus (UMBC).  Using the same criteria used for awarding FSU’s HEERF Emergency Financial 
Aid Grants to students, 70 housing awards were made to students totaling $26,250 and 318 
emergency funding awards were made to 313 students for $493,750.  As of 03/31/2021, the 
entire $520,000 subaward has been expended. 
 
Additional information can be found on FSU’s CARES Act reporting webpage. 

 

https://www.frostburg.edu/osp/cares-act-funding-reports.php
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